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Question 

 

Will the Minister advise the current progress in the development of a Cancer strategy for Jersey?  

 

Answer 

 

The development of a Cancer Strategy has been progressed during 2022. The following progress has been 

made:  

• A steering group was established to oversee the development of the strategy; 

• A working group was established to undertake the development of the strategy; 

• Data has been gathered and analysed to inform a needs analysis; 

• Engagement with stakeholders has been undertaken. 

 

Final reviews are being undertaken and I anticipate the strategy to be presented to me by end of Q2 this 

year. 

 


